HELP YOUR ELEMENTARY STUDENT TO BE
“SAFE, STRONG & FREE!”

Oradell Public School is providing
Elementary Workshops for students.

We encourage parents to
attend an Elementary CAP parent workshop:

These workshops will help students in 1* and 2™
grades to:

Date: Tuesday March 14" 2023

Time: 6:30pm-7:30pm

e Prevent abuse and harassment.

® Be assertive without being aggressive.

® Be empowered to protect themselves
from violence, harassment, cyber
bullying, sexual assault and other
potentially dangerous situations.

Place: Oradell Public School

“Your participation will make a difference!”

Strengthen children, families and communities by visiting us at
www.njeap.org and “like” us on Facebook at New Jersey Child Assault
Prevention. For Resources visit

NJ Child Assault Prevention has a network of 21 County Offices

and is a Program of the NJ Department of Children and Families.



